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Board Direction 
PL19.248069 

 

 

The submissions on this file were considered at a Board meeting held on May 8th 

2017.  

 

The Board decided to refuse permission for the following reasons and 

considerations. 

 
Reasons and Considerations 
 
It is considered that the subject application includes retention of development of the 

winning and working of aggregates, retention and planning permission for quarrying 

operations, and the continuation of an existing Agnate washing plant and all 

associated works and that the development the object of the application would have 

a requirement for an Environmental Impact Assessment and an Appropriate 

Assessment if it had been made in respect of development before it was 

commenced. 

 

Accordingly, by reason of S34 (12) of the Planning and Development Act 2000 (as 

amended) the Board is precluded from granting planning permission.  

 

 

 

 

Board 
Member 

 Date:09.05.17  

 Paul Hyde   

 


